
 

 

[Unofficial Translation] 

July 20, 2023 

 

 

Dai-ichi Life Vietnam Appoints New General Director 

 

 

Dai-ichi Life Insurance Company of Vietnam, Limited (the “Company”), a subsidiary of Dai-ichi Life Holdings, 

Inc. (Representative Director, President: Tetsuya Kikuta) in the Socialist Republic of Vietnam, announced the 

appointment of Mr. Dang Hong Hai as Dai-ichi Life Vietnam General Director effective from July 18, 2023. 

Accordingly, Mr. Tran Dinh Quan, who has led the Company to become one of the top insurance companies in 

Vietnam, will leave the General Director’s position on the same date, and continue to serve as Chairman of the 

Company. 

 

Mr. Dang Hong Hai has extensive experience in the life insurance industry. During his last 6 years with the 

Company, he had held various key management positions in the Company such as Appointed Actuary, Chief 

Financial Officer and Chief Distribution Officer, and has made significant contributions to the sustainable growth 

of the Company. 

 

With the appointment of the new General Director, the Company is expected to further strengthen its presence 

in the Vietnam life insurance market and to further contribute to the Dai-ichi Life Group’s overseas business in the 

long term. 

 


